
 

 

 

 

 

BICC&I New Year Reception – Embassy of India 
Thursday, February 9, 2023 

 

 

Dear Madam, dear Sir, 

 

At the beginning of this new year, let me start by wishing all of you a wonderful year 2023,  

filled with new opportunities and good health! 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to our annual  

BICC&I New Year Reception 

to bring a toast to the new year ahead of us. 

This year’s event will take place at the Embassy of India in Brussels, 

on Thursday February 9, 2023 at 5.30 pm 

in the presence of H.E. Mr. Santosh Jha, Ambassador of India 

to Belgium, Luxembourg and the European Union. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you at the Embassy on February 9! 

 

Baron Philippe Vlerick 

Chairman BICC&I 

 

Attendance is free of charge for BICC&I members - Participation fee of  €115 for non-members 

Please complete and return the attached registration form 

 

 



 
   

                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                  

R E G I S T R A T I O N  F O R M  N Y  R E C E P T I O N  &  M E M B E R S H I P  

 
Embassy of India - 217 Ch. de Vleurgat  - 1050 Brussels – Thursday, February 9 - 5:30pm 

 

Please return by e-mail to Barbara at bicci@bic-belgium.com, before February 3rd, 2023 
 

 
Company:                ………………………………………………………………………………….VAT NR ………………………. 
 
Name + Function: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
Address: ...............................................................................................................................................................  
 
Telephone:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
E-mail:  ...............................................................................................................................................................  
 
   I am a BICC&I member and pledge to renew my membership for 2023 (please send invoice to the address 

provided above), and I will be happy to attend the NY Reception as part of my membership.  
 
   I am a BICC&I member and pledge to renew my membership for 2023 (please send invoice to the address 

provided above), but unfortunately I will not be able to attend the NY Reception.  
 
   I am not a BICC&I member yet, but would like to become a member (please send invoice to the address provided 

above), and I will be happy to attend the NY Reception as part of my new membership.  
 
   I am not a BICC&I member yet, but would like to become a member (please send invoice to the address provided 

above), but unfortunately I will not be able to attend the NY Reception. 
 
   I am not a BICC&I member, but I would like to attend the NY Reception and will wire the participation fee of 

€115 + VAT before the event, with mention of ‘participation NY Reception + name’ (once the payment is 
received the invoice will be sent to the address provided above – please indicate PO number if needed). 

 
 
Please note that we have a new bank account: IBAN: BE:97 0019 4265 3049 and new membership fees:  
Large Companies: €600 + VAT -  SME’s (max 250 employees): €300 + VAT 
Start-up companies (< 2yrs): €100 + VAT - Students: €50                                 
 
In case of “no-show” or “last-minute cancellation” we regretfully must charge 100% of the participation fee.  
 
        
                                                                           
                                                                                               

                                                                
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We thank our structural sponsors for their sustained support - BICC&I - 0479 75 88 92 – bicci@bic-belgium.com 
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